
EA-2022-046

Mr. Paul Lorskulsint
Chief Nuclear Officer
Louisiana Energy Services 
  dba Urenco USA (UUSA)
Urenco USA
P.O. Box 1789
Eunice, NM 88231

SUBJECT: Response to Letter LES-22-082, “Contested Violation – NCV 
07003103/2022001-01”

Dear Mr. Lorskulsint:

Thank you for your written response LES-22-082 (ML22172A014) regarding NRC Inspection 
Report 07003103/2022001 issued on April 29, 2022 (ML22119A057).  In your response, you 
denied that Violation 07003103/2022001-01 occurred as stated and provided information to 
support your conclusion. 

Your response is currently under NRC review.  You will be notified upon completion of our 
deliberation.

This letter and your response (if any) will be made available for public inspection and copying at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html, and at the NRC Public Document Room, in 
accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390, “Public Inspections, 
Exemptions, Requests for Withholding.”

Sincerely,

Robert E. Williams, Jr., Chief
Projects Branch 1
Division of Fuel Facility Inspection

Docket No.  07003103
License No.  SNM-2010

cc:  Distribution via LISTSERV

June 28, 2022

Signed by Williams, Robert
 on 06/28/22

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html
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